-

TE SUBMISSION

e

Hon Judi Moylan mp

L

Member for Pearce

28 SEP 7907

Electoral Distribution Commissioners

Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners
GPO Box F316

PERTH WA 6841

To the Electoral Distribution Commissioners

Recently I met with the Shire of Northam’s chief executive officer Bruce Mead to
discuss the potential renaming of the State electoral district of Avon.

Mr Mead raised concerns regarding the proposal to rename the Avon region that
consists of several towns including Northam, York and Beverly, to Merredin.

Mr Mead feels, and I tend to agree with him, that to name an entire district after one
town would be of no benefit to the region. With many iconic tourist towns existing
within the boundaries surely a more generic name would be more suitable.

I wish to offer my full support to the proposed names put forward by the Shire of
Northam. In order of preference these include the names of Avon-Mortlock,
Mortlock-Avon, Avon, Mortlock or Central Wheatbelt.

A name that reflects the boundaries varying agriculture, industry and attractions could
only benefit all those living within its confines.

Yours Sincerely

ity —

JUDI MOYLAN
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